Supreme Court of Guam

The Guam Board of Law Examiners is accepting applications for the
July 2021 Guam Bar Examination.

Bar Applications are available on the Supreme Court website at: www.guamsupremecourt.com or at the
Supreme Court of Guam Clerk’s Office - Suite 300, Guam Judicial Center, Hagatfia.

Bar Examination Dates:
July 28 & 29, 2021

Applications must be received by:

Timely Filing Deadline:
May 3, 2021, 4:00p.m.

$800.00 application fee

Late Filing Deadline:
June 3, 2021, 4:00p.m.

$800.00 application fee plus $250.00 late fee

For more information, you maycontact:

Hannah Gutierrez Arroyo, Esq.
BOARD OF LAW EXAMINERS
Supreme Court of Guam
Suite 300, Guam Judicial Center
120 West O’Brien Drive Hagéatiia, Guam 96910-5174

Office hours: 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Telephone: (671) 475-3120
Facsimile: (671) 475-3140

Email: bole@guamsupremecourt.com


http://www.guamsupremecourt.com/
mailto:bole@guamsupremecourt.com

